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2o'd VUA YOUTH scientific session

25 November 2015
Szont István Univorsify, F'aculty of Economics and Social Sciencesr 6ödöllő' Hungary

CALL FOR PAPERS

Dear Colleagues and Students,

It is a great bonour fur me to me invite you to the annual scientiÍic conference organized for bachelor, master
and PhD students to be held. at the Facu|ty of Economics and Social Sciences of the Szent István University,
Gödöllő' I{ungary under the auspices of the Yisegrad aniversity Association, which takes a special role in
promoting the proÍbssional career of doetoral students by organizing the Visegrad Doctoral Symposium every
other year and in encouraging undergraduate students to take part in the work of VUA YOUTH. The aim of this
conference is to provide a forum for the bachelor, master as well as doctoral students of VUA institutions to
present their research results at the conference and to have a publication in a conference proceeding with ISBN.
Professors and lecturers from VUA institutions will constitute the scientific committee whose role will be to give
guidelines to the students regarding the continuation of their researches. This conference also provides platform
for young researchers from the CEE region to meet their counterparts and build new professional relationships.

IMPORTAIIT DEADLINES:
16 October 2015 registration form and abstract submission (via e-mail)
6 November 2015 20-25 pages of fullpaper submission (via e-mail, according to the template)

Qosts:
The copference is free of charge. The Faculty of Economics and Social Sciences of the Szent István University
covers the editing and printing costs of the conference proceeding, the organizational costs, the rent of premises,

as well as the buffets during the conference. The organizers provide the necessary technical equipment in the

session. Participants are asked to prepare a lO-minute ppt, presentation about the aims, hypotheses, results,

conclusions and recommendations of their research.

I hope that this event will be the first momentum in the long-term development of VUA YOUTH and can be

organized regularly in the future

Hope to see you in Gidöllő at the conference'
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